
June 13, 2025 

THE HONORABLE GREGORY SMITH 
OREGON HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

DISTRICT 57 

Timothy G. Sekerak, Chief Clerk 
House of Representatives 
Oregon State Legislature 
900 Court St. NE 
Salem, OR 97301 

SUBJECT: Potential Conflict of Interest Statement (HB 5024 A) 

Chief Clerk Sekerak: 

Per House Rules, I respectfully submit to you in writing my potential conflict of interest 
statement on House Bill 5024 A. 

Statement Issued: 
"Out of an abundance of caution, I want to declare a potential conflict of interest. I own and 
operate a Limited Liability Corporation that does economic development work across Oregon." 

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

Best regards, 

Representative 
District 57 

Capitol Office: 900 Court St. NE, H-482, Salem, OR 97301 - Office Phone: 503-986-1457 
District Office: P.O. Box 215, Heppner, OR 97836 - Cell Phone: 541-993-5236 

Rep.GregSmith@oregonlegislature.gov 
www.oregonlegislature.gov/smithg 


